
From: Pollock Shirley HQ-TÁNAISTE  
Sent: Monday 23 March 2020 16:09 
To:  
Subject: FOI/Req2020/038 
 
Dear Luke, 
 
As discussed, the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade has one record that falls within the scope 
of your FOI request, which is attached. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Shirley Pollock 
 
Shirley Pollock | Office of the Tánaiste and Minister for Foreign Affairs and Trade | Iveagh House | 
79-80 St. Stephen’s Green, Dublin 2 
 


